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Blue Heeler Cloggers are to about 
to commence new beginner dance 
classes on Wednesday 27/8/14  
An unknown Dance Style hit Orange for the first time back in March – and there has been a 
fantastic take up of this new dance form- New beginner classes are about to start! 
So, if you haven’t already seen the demonstrations of Clogging that have recently been held in 
Orange, then maybe you should check out what it is all about by going to a class. And no they 
don’t wear clogs. 
 
Clogging is a fun style of dance that uses your feet to keep time with the music – and there’ll 
be lots of music choice. This style of dance can be done to pretty much any type of music. And 
you don’t need a partner – so anyone can join in. 
 
Blue Heeler Cloggers is owned and run by Graeme Brown & Shelby Ashelford.  
Graeme says “Clogging allows you to express yourself; dance and have fun”.  
One of their pupils said “Clogging is great, the music is good and you have lots of fun – I can’t 
wait till next week”. 
 
The Club Motto, “Dancing with Bite”, shows that their new pupils will certainly have the 
opportunity to do something different.   
 
Graeme has had many years of experience teaching dancers in several different forms of 
dance and is fully accredited in Clogging.  
 
Blue Heeler Cloggers – are about to commence New Beginner Classes, they are being held at 
the Country Women’s Association (CWA) Hall, Robertson Park, Byng St, Orange on 
Wednesday 27 August 2014 at 6:30pm. Cost is $5 per person. Your first night is free!!! 
Contact Graeme on 0422 010 926 OR Shelby on 0401 473 010 OR at 
www.blueheelercloggers.com for more details 


